
  
 REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON  MEMORANDUM  
 RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON  NOTE DE SERVICE  

 
DATE 4 August 2000 
 
 
TO/DEST. Co-ordinator 
 Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee 
 
FROM/EXP. Environment and Transportation Commissioner 
 
SUBJECT/OBJET CONSTRUCTION COSTS 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee and Council receive this 
report for information. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
A question was asked at a recent Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee meeting 
“are construction costs increasing”. 
 
With the very large number of variables on a particular project, a variance from the estimate is not a 
valid indication of the overall construction market. 
 
The attached graph and table of cost indices used in our estimating unit clearly shows the excellent 
construction prices received in the 1990s. 
 
It would be unreasonable to expect that the wide variance between the consumer price index and the 
Region of Ottawa-Carleton construction price index can be maintained at a time of prosperity. 
 
A return to shadowing the consumer price index would see a significant increase in construction costs in 
the future. 
 
Approved by 
M. J. E. Sheflin, P. Eng. 
 
MJES/js 
 
Attach. (1) 

INFORMATION PREVIOUSLY DISTRIBUTED 
TO BE LISTED ON CORPORATE 
SERVICES AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
COMMITTEE AGENDA       05 Sep 00 






